
 

 

26th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 Watching ‘Coraline’ 
 
Some of our English lessons this term have been based on a book called ‘Coraline’ by Neil 

Gaiman, which the children have really enjoyed. As an end of term reward, we are hoping to 

watch the film version of Coraline. It is rated PG (Parental Guidance) due to some images which 

may frighten younger children. 

 

If you do not give permission for your child to watch this film, please sign the slip below by 

Friday 13th December. Alternatively, you can email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk if 

you do not want your child to watch the film. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kat Rowe, Natalie Gomez and Wendy Gibson 

Year 6 Teachers 

Year 6 Watching ‘Coraline’ 
 

Child’s Name:________________________________________________ Class:_____________ 

 

I do not want my child to watch the film ‘Coraline’ [  ] 

 

If you are happy for your child to watch the film then you do not need to fill in this slip. 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer):_________________________________________ Date:_____________ 

mailto:messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

